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CITY OF SAN DIEGO ...,

~'CITY MANAGER

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA

: Deéember,éob l9h0;

Mr. Victor Doyle, Secretary
San Diego Yacht Club

123). - 4th Avenue

San Diego, California

Dear Sir:

Your letter of Decamber 12th to the City Council of the
City of San Diego has baen referred to this office..

appropriation re .
project. The\sum of $3500 of of

e Harbs pefit has|provided no funds, so I !

or the erectiol of station in the Point Loma district
and the Director of the Ha.rbor Department has further advised me that
he will not recommend that Harbor Departmnb funds be diverted to this

purpose,

This office has on sav\aral occasions indicated that the con-
struction of a fire station in Roseville will be considered in tho pra-
paration of the budget. for the ensuing fiscsl year.

Walter V. Oooper o |

City Manager
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SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA
December 12th , 1940, OFFICE OF

The Honorable City Council ,
City of San Diego ,

Civic Center ,

San Diego , Calif .

Tentlemen :

At the annual meeting of the San Diego Yacht CIub
last Monday evening , several of our members spoke on the distint
need for Fire Derartment Equipment to be located in the Point Loma

section of the City .

A Fire Station located near the Point Loma District

would be of great value in protection to not only the private
property located on Point Loma , but also to the Government property

at the Naval Training Station and Fort Rosecrans .

We understand that money has been set aside for
the construction of a fire station by both the City and the Harbor
Department .We strongly urge that the Station be built .

% % ,@;&/
ictor Doyle Sec'y.
1231 4th Ave,
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FRED W. SiCK,

City Clerk
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